CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04879-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:18 AM

To: ‘eline louissaint'

Subject: RE:

Good morning Ms. Louissaint,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: eline louissaint [mailto:linelouissaint@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:17 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject:

Reference

the docket number 160021-E1

My name is Eline Louissaint

| receive service from FPL at my home located at 12921 SW 17 Place, Davie Fl 33325
| object to the base rate increase proposed by FPL.

| would like to see more alternative given to customers to help them reduce their bills.

Thanks,
Eline Louissaint

12921 SW 17 PI
Davie FI 33325


FPSC Commission Clerk
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